Saint Luke's Parish Diocese of Shrewsbury



LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM)
Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny
61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN
Telephone 01928 733127 School 01244 981290

PASTORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpa12.co.uk PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk PARISH e-mail stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk



		5 th	Sunday in I	Easter
<u>Day</u>	<u>Feast</u>	Time	Service	<u>Intention</u>
Sat 23rd	Ferial	6pm	Mass	Reg Shaw
Sun 24 th	5 th Sunday in Easter	10am	Mass	Parishioners Intention
Mon25th	St Mark	9.30am	Mass	Christine Rees RIP
Tue 26th	Ferial	6.15pm	Mass	Eric Williams RIP
Wed27th	Ferial	9:30am	Mass	Thomas Peter Carr's Intention
Thu 28th	Ferial	9:30am	Mass	Private Intention
Fri 29 th	St Catherine of Siena	7pm	Mass	Father James Kenny's Induction
Sat 30th	Ferial	6pm	"Mass	George Howard (Birthday Int)
Sun 1st	6th Sunday in Easter	10am	Mass	Parishioners intention

CONFESSIONS Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm and BAPTISMS & MARRIAGES by appointment.

LAST WEEK'S COLLECTION £671.61 Thank you.

WELCOME: New parishioners please sign the welcome sheets in the porch.

FATHER JAMES KENNY: Ceremony of Induction will take place on Friday the 29th April at 7pm. Canon Michael Gannon VG will be leading the ceremony. Lists for contributions to the Shared Table are now on the table in the Church porch. Please sign up for what you wish to bring. If you are not able to come to the celebration but wish to give a donation towards the catering, please put it in a SEALED envelope FAO Chris Thomas and place in the Collection Basket at weekend Mass. Please do not leave cash on the table in the porch.

LEAVING THE PARISH: If you are leaving the parish please let us know so we can update our records.

ECUMENICAL SERVICE: To celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit at Pentecost, Churches together are holding a united service at St Luke's. It will take place on Wednesday the 11th of May at 7:30pm. Father Kenny will be preaching and the service will be followed by light refreshments.

MUSIC GROUP: Rehearsal will take place this Wednesday the 27th of April for Father James Kenny's induction ceremony and the ecumenical mass on the 11th of May. New members welcome.

WE WELCOME: New parishioners please sign the welcome sheets in the porch.



LENTEN FOOD COLLECTION: The Poor Clares at Hawarden wish to thank the parishioners of St Luke's for their very generous gift of groceries and their support throughout the year. Our parish is always remembered in their prayers. See poster in the porch.

CHESTER CATHOLIC HIGH: Ofsted reports regarding the performance of Chester Catholic High School can be found in the porch. Please feel free to take one and we congratulate them on their results.

CAFOD NEWS: Thanks to the generosity of the parishioners of St Luke's, £127 that will be doubled and gift aided by the government has been sent to Cafod. Many thanks.

CEREMONY OF INDUCTION

NOTICE: The Church will be very busy on Friday the 29th of April due to Father Kenny's induction ceremony. Please try to avoid parking your car in the Church as there will only be a very small amount of spaces available in the lower car park area. Please also be careful not to obstruct the road, spaces are available in Morrison's, the community centre and behind the old library. Many thanks and apologies for any inconvenience.

RIP+

Eric John Williams husband of Eileen Williams. We pray for the repose of his soul.

Funeral at St Lawrence's Frodsham, on Thursday the 28th of April at 12:45pm.